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Dear Senator Taylor, 

 

I'm writing today in support of HB2004 and to likewise urge your support for Ranked 

Choice Voting as well. I believe RCV is the one of the best solutions we have 

available to quickly and substantively address the endemic problem of money in 

politics by allowing people to choose from a much larger and more diverse set of 

candidates and platforms than previously allowed for. It's been well received by 

constituencies of both the right and left - offering a potential way through the 

bureaucracy and obstacles imposed by gerrymandering, dark money, and narrowly 

defined corruption, upheld at the highest levels of our judicial system. 

Representatives of both parties have and continue to benefit from the influence of 

money in politics at the public expense and, with threats of nuclear escalation, the 

ongoing ravages of climate change, record levels of wealth inequality, and two likely 

presidential nominees who are both deeply unpopular with the American people, 

there has never been as dire a need to bring an end to the cancerous effects of this 

corruption as there is today. For the sake of true representation by and for the 

people, so that no US citizen will be made, in essence, disenfranchised for the choice 

to vote their conscience, please support HB2004 when it comes to a vote this June 

22nd, 2023. Thank you  

 

Sincerely,  

                Julian George Bose 


